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October 17, 2011
Jason Dodge
Garfield Elementary School

325 Plymouth Street SE

Olympia, WA 98502
Dear Mr. Dodge,
Thank you for accepting Amanda Kirklin as a field experience student in your classroom for winter and spring quarters.  The placement will begin on November 17th  and continue through June 7, 2012 on Thursdays.  By sharing your classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, you are furthering the excellence in teacher preparation.  You are helping us to provide our students with a valuable, hands-on field experience.  
We appreciate your support, effort, and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program.  We feel very fortunate to be able to maintain such a great working relationship with Garfield Elementary and the Olympia School District.  Thanks again for your time and talents.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me at 360-867-6573 or email at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience
Community Relations

P.S. If your Practicum Student has not contacted you as of yet, he or she will very shortly.
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